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Those departments who received Supplementary TA funding for the winter semester should see it in their funds shortly.  Emails will be sent out with the document numbers once the transfers have been approved. 

Most Departments have received their Faculty of Arts Graduate award funding and should see their Arts Insights Graduate Funding soon.  Once approved by Budget & Control, emails will be sent out with document number and details related to these transfers. 

Departments receiving overhead funding will see a Journal transfer done to their eight accounts, details will be emailed shortly.

